
Happy Canada Day Long Weekend! 
 
Marg McCulley will be officiating this Sunday, July 30th. 
 
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers: 
 
Elder in Charge: Melanie Rattai 
Scripture Reader: Marg McCulley 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans 
Greeters: Bob & Vicki McCaig  
Coffee Host: Linda Kisell 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission: Sharon Clay 
 
Westminster United Church will be closed for the month of July. Fifth Avenue Memorial will be 
hosting Sunday services at 10 am for the month of July.  
 
Sunday services will resume at Westminster 10: 25 am on Sunday, August 4th with Westminster 
hosting FAM. 
 
Little Owl Renovations 
 
Just to let the congregation know that Little Owl has begun renovations downstairs today June 
28th.  There will be demolition happening today and this coming week including jack 
hammering.  There will be construction equipment and a dumpster located on the street on the 
west side of the church today and possibly on the weekend, but the handicapped parking will 
not be blocked.  In addition over the month of July there will be plumbing upgrades and 
removal of some walls and installation of other walls, so there will continue to be construction 
equipment and dumpsters around the property.  The renovations will be continuing over the 
month of July, however Little Owl will only be closed to July 8th 
 
As the church is closed over July this construction activity should not create any issues. 
 
If anyone has questions, please call me at 403-529-0459. 
 
Wishing everyone a wonderful summer! 
 
Thanks! 
 
Pat Evans 
 


